
Subject: [Fwd: Agenda Item #4-vehicle use reimbursement]
Date: Mon, 28 Nov 2005 13:26:29 -0800

From: Brian Platts <bplatts@shaw.ca>
To: Corrie Kost <kost@triumf.ca>

-------- Original Message -------- 
Subject: Agenda Item #4-vehicle use reimbursement

Date: Mon, 28 Nov 2005 09:45:32 -0800
From: c a <cathyadams@canada.com>

To: council@dnv.org
CC: managecomm@dnv.org, fonvca@fonvca.org

Hello Mayor Harris and Councillors

I want to express my support for the changes to the vehicle
use reimbursement policy as proposed by the District finance
department.
Tying the rate to what the Government of Canada pays makes
all kinds of sense, for the reasons mentioned in the staff
report.  I know from my work in accounting and income tax
that many, if not most,  business and other agencies use
this rate.  Any future adjustments can be made as a
matter of course, rather than through the more cumbersome
and time consuming method of going through the council
approval process.

Cathy Adams
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